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Froth Blowers Brewing Company
I have just signed an agreement to rent a larger unit a few yards from our present one so that we can expand to around three times our present capacity. This will make it less stressful for Neil and Andrew – until we get up to full capacity again, which may take a few years. At the moment, we could almost exist on brewing and selling Piffle Snonker alone, as it is very popular in the Midlands. [image: image1.png]


 Our other ‘regulars’ – Hornswoggle (5%) and Gollop With Zest (4.5%) - are popular with those who like a stronger brew. We use wet yeast from Hook Norton Brewery which seems to work well for us – and a number of other small breweries. We like to deliver to micropubs, as those in Warwick, Stratford, Heanor, Melbourne, Castle Donington and Tutbury.
Stoke Lyne Garden Party

 Woody weather holding good for the eleventh year and at least thirty outings, the select group of family and friends – all from Birmingham – who gathered in the Peyton Arms at 12.30 p.m., and then in the village playing-field, had a satisfactorily relaxing time. I had supplied five firkins of beer for the Pedstock Music Festival , due to take over from the family fun events of the afternoon at 6 p.m. However, the sun shone, the chickens raced, the tug-of-war 
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teams pulled and the beer – in casks, bottles and cans – ran out a 4.30 p.m.! 
 An hour before this, I had fired up the B.B.Q., and F.O.F.B.’s and family tucked into a few drumsticks, beef burgers and spare-ribs washed down with our private supply of alcohol. We took a last pint or two with Mick at the Hat Vat, after which I and the Birmingham Three returned to beautiful Brum.

10th ANNUAL REUNION LUNCH OF THE FRIENDS OF THE FROTH BLOWERS
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Next year is the 90th Anniversary of the first Simpson’s Dinner held by the A.O.F.B., so I intend to hold our third ‘do’ there (d. v. –  ‘d’ standing for ‘death’) on a Saturday in late-October. 

In the meantime -

I hope as many of you as can manage it, will find your way to the 
Wellington, Bennetts Hill, Birmingham B2 5SN     0121 200 3115

on Saturday the 12th of September 2015
arriving between 11.30 a.m. and 12.30 p.m.  

so that a modest libation of Froth Blowers’ Piffle Snonker – or any other beer of choice of the undiscerning drinker (excusing from this epithet teetotallers, genuine ladies and foreigners who know no better). The writer is prepared to pay for the pints of those drinking Piffle as it is the only regular beer sold there that sells at under £3 a pint, and is less than 4% ABV. 
Depending on numbers - replying a.s.a.p. - I will decide what form the lunch will take. My preferred option is a reasonably formal, pre-booked, sit-down lunch at a place where we can be more-or-less private. So, please reply promptly and if it looks as though ten or more are likely to attend I will book a suitable venue, of which the centre of Birmingham is well supplied. I will attempt to find a place where prices are reasonable – say, under £20 for two courses. 

Dave the Chain  (mob.07525 100644)    RÈPONDEZ, SI’L VOUS PLAĬT (but not in French)  

